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REPORT OF PTA MEETING AT BTF DIWYANG CENTRE AND MAKING OF    

SENSORY BOARD FOR LTCOP NEUROPHYSIOTHERAPY OPD 

TOPIC:- Sensory Profiling of students  and counselling of parents at BTF Diwyang Center during Parents- 

Teacher meeting, Making of Sensory Board for LTCOP Neurophysiotherapy OPD. 

Date :-  25th July &11th August2023 

Venue : - LTCOP OPD and BTF Diwyang Center, Kharghar 

Organised by :- Dr. Pranjal Grover, Dr. Apoorva Dighe 

Principal as an organiser :- Dr. Shweta Phadke 

Co-ordinator:- Dr. Satish Pimpale, Dr. Deepali Rathod 

Photographs included :- Yes (Soft copy available and hard copy attached) 

Report of the Event :  

On 25th July 2023 students of third B.P.Th made a Sensory board for training of patients with Sensory Integration 
issues. It was presented to the Neurophysiotherapy department and has been included in their stock list. The 
students displayed their creative skills to the best while making this board from waste materials. The hard work 
and the skills of the students has been duly noted and appreciated. The Parents Teacher Meeting for the 
students of BTF school was arranged on 11th August 2023. The Neurophysiotherapy department of TMV’s 
Lokmanya Tilak College of Physiotherapy was also invited to join the meeting. Dr. Pranjal Grover (Professor & 
HOD) and Dr. Apoorva Dighe (Assistant Professor) attended this meeting. This event was coordinated by Dr. 
Satish Pimpale, Dr. Deepali Rathod. One on one meeting was conducted with parents of the students. They 
were updated with the physiotherapy protocol and goals for their ward. Any queries were addressed and 
suggestions noted down. A detailed sensory profiling of the child was done using the Short Sensory Profile (SSP). 
Consent of the parents was taken prior. Based on the results of the SSP parents were made aware of the child’s 
issues and were advised regarding. General information regarding Sensory Processing Disorders was given to 
all the parents to increase awareness of the condition.  
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The counselling sessions were well received by all participants and they look forward for further events. 
 

                                                                                                         

    Dr. Pranjal Grover                                                                        Dr. Shweta Phadke 

          Professor                                                                                   Professor & Principal 

Department of Neuro Physiotherapy 

 

 


